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unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Greetings,

My name is Edmond Acosta and I have been a resident and homeowner in Whittier for the past 27 years. I am
writing to express my concern over the removal of trees in the uptown area of Whittier. I realize a plan for the
Greenleaf Uptown area is long overdue and our city is not taking advantage of tax revenue that could be earned by
an increase in sales generated by consumers visiting the uptown area. However, I believe a compromise is available
regarding the removal of the trees in Uptown. In my opinion the trees add to the overall charm and character to
Whittier and I would like to see some of the trees remain.

Thank you,
Edmond Acosta
Sent from my iPhone
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